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Friday 27th January 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Once again, it has been a busy two weeks since I last wrote to you; children are working hard and enjoying 
their learning. Year 3 and 4 had a brilliant day yesterday at Magna and all classes have some great 
activities planned for the remainder of this half term and beyond. 
 
Industrial Action 
You may be aware that the NEU (National Education Union) have called on their members to take part in 
national industrial action. Current indications are that our Academy will not need to close or partially close 
on any of the dates proposed for strike action and we should remain fully open throughout this period. If 
circumstances change, I will inform everyone as soon as possible. 
 
Uniform Sale 
There will be a uniform sale on Friday 10th February, at 3pm, in the dining area. We will be selling both new 
and pre-loved uniform. New uniform will have a discount of up to 20% and pre-loved items are priced at £1 
each. Please come along and grab a bargain! 
 
Younger Siblings 
It is lovely to see so many younger siblings playing on the playground before school and getting to know 
our morning routines. Children who attend our Academy are not allowed to ride their bikes and scooters on 
the playground, so to avoid accidents, please keep your younger children close by you if they are on a 
wheeled toy. Thank you for your understanding.  
 
NSPCC Number Day 
On Friday 3rd February we will, once again, be supporting NSPCC National Number Day. I have had a 
meeting with our School Council to discuss ideas for the day and Miss Nagelsztajn will be writing to you 
with further details.  
 
Diary Dates 
Friday 3rd February – NSPCC Number Day 
Friday 10th February – Uniform Sale 
Friday 10th February – The Academy closes for half term. 
Monday 20th February – INSET Day 
Tuesday 21st February – The Academy re-opens for the second part of the Spring term. 
Thursday 2nd March - World Book Day (details to follow) 
Friday 3rd March – Y5/6 Visit to the Space Centre 
Friday 31st March – The Academy closes for the Easter break 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. I look forward to seeing the children on Monday. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 
 
 
 

 


